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May 1, 2020
Dear Valued Travel Partner,

The health and safety of all US Tours passengers is paramount. As life moves forward and we start to
travel again, we're eagerly waiting to help you plan fun trips and to welcome back your travelers in the
very near future.

While America begins its processes to open back up and resume life as it once was, we realize there will
still be some concern regarding health and safety. My staff has been busy reaching out to our industry

suppliers confirming measures they have enacted that provides the safest and healthiest environments
for guests.

Here are just a few examples of what can be expected moving forward:

Motor coach companies are sterilizing their fleets with fogging machines able to permeate the sanitizer
throughout the entire bus. Each time passengers get off, new protocol has the drivers cleaning and
wiping down seats, arm rests and hand rails so when they re-board its fresh and clean as well as
providing hand sanitizer and wipes for their travelers.

Airlines are mirroring much of the same elevated protocols in respect to sanitizing the cabin, wiping
down and sanitizing all seats, armrests as well public spaces like lavatories.

Hotel partners have announced new programs that deliver elevated cleaning processes developed in
collaboration with Mayo Clinic and key global companies like Lysol. These new scientific approaches to
cleanliness will be visible to hotel guests in their rooms and all public spaces from the time they check-in
to when they check-out.

Restaurants are following suit in the new cleanliness standards as well as reconfiguring their seating
layout to accommodate more space between patrons.

US Tours values your partnership in bringing safe and quality travel to your customers, and we care
deeply for the health and wellbeing of everyone. We will continue monitoring and evaluating each of

our upcoming tours so we don’t subject anyone prematurely to undo risk.

Thank you for your loyalty, trust and for being the heart of our business.

Sincerely,

President



